

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR – ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

E-mail:reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE: 9th November, 2022

TO: ALL STUDENTS

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2022/VOL.6/(002)

SUBJECT: REGISTRATION FOR EXAMINATIONS AND PAYMENT OF FEES

The End of Semester I Examinations for the 2022/2023 Academic year will be administered from Monday, 5th to Friday, 16th December, 2022 as was scheduled. You are therefore required to register for your examinations by Friday, 25th November 2022.

During registration, kindly verify the courses listed in your portal and ascertain that all the courses you registered for this semester are correctly captured. Furthermore, ensure that you clear any outstanding fees so as to avoid the inconveniences that arise from non-adherence to this directive.

If for one reason or another, you did not fulfill the conditions set in **Section 3. Clause 3.1.7** (i) of the Rules and Regulations Governing University Examinations, and cannot register for your examinations by the given deadline, you are kindly advised to defer your examinations and make arrangements to sit for them when next offered.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/two Copy to:

Ag. Vice- Chancellor DVC (A & SA)

Ag. DVC (A,F & S) Finance Officer Dean of Students

Deans of Schools

CODs COD- ICT

ERP Administrator Chairperson, MMUSA University Website